
MESSAGE FROM WCBC REGARDING 

SCHOOL TRANSPORT 

Home to School Transport 

Please be advised that as from Monday 30th March, home to 

school transport will be suspended across the County Borough. 

This will be to ensure social distancing of children and to 

minimise travel. The take up for home to school transport this 

week has been extremely low and this contributes to the 

decision to cease the provision. SEN home to school transport 

will continue for individuals travelling to their usual facilities if 

they are eligible as a child of a defined key worker or vulnerable 

pupil. 
 


